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Comments: I object to this planning application for a number of reasons: 
 
- It is outside the existing village settlement boundary 
- Will take useable agricultural land and replace with urban development. It will be yet another 
reduction in farming resources which are needed to support the population. 
- It threatens to change the rural landscape of Clavering permanently. It does not recognise 
the intrinsic nature and beauty of the countryside. Allowing this development will create a 
suburban estate which is out of character with the rest of the village. The existing white and 
brick houses in Eldridge Close are visible from 1-2 miles away and are completely at odds with 
the rural nature of Clavering village. This development will only make matters much worse. 
- Whilst it is proposed that the row of screening trees is kept there is no guarantee that these 
will be kept since the original development also promised to keep a row of trees only to cut 
them down once planning permission was granted. Additionally the trees will be located in 
residents gardens, therefore it is highly likely that residents will cut down these trees to 
improve their outlook at the expense of the rural nature of the surrounding countryside. 
- The environment secretary has mandated water meters for this area due to pressure on the 
water supply. Building more houses will significantly increase this pressure. 
- Contrary to sustainability requirements: Will lead to an increase in car traffic and pollution 
since public transport is virtually non-existent and Clavering village has minimal local 
employment opportunities. 

 
Kind regards  
  

 




